
   

AGENDA ITEM NO. 4 

LICENSING AND ENVIRONMENTAL COMMITTEE 

COUNCIL CHAMBER, CIVIC CENTRE, STOURPORT ON SEVERN 

FRIDAY, 10
th

 JUNE, 2005 (10.30 A.M.) 

________________________________________________________ 

PRESENT: 

 Councillors Mrs. P.V. Hayward, (Chairman), J. Baker (Vice-Chairman), Mrs. 
A.T. Hingley (Vice-Chairman), Mrs. M.B. Aston, N.J. Desmond, P. Dyke, Mrs. 
L. Edginton, P.B. Harrison, W.G. Jones, M.M.G. Oborski, Mrs. P. Rimell, K.J. 
Stokes and A.D. Williams. 

  
LIC.1 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 
  
 Apologies for absence were received from Councillors G.W. Ballinger, B.T. 

Glass and M.B. Kelly, 
  
LIC.2 APPOINTMENT OF SUBSTITUTES 
  
 Councillor K.J. Stokes was appointed as a substitute for Councillor B.T. 

Glass 
  
LIC.3 DECLARATION OF INTERESTS 
  
 Members were invited to declare any interests in any item on the Agenda 

(including a declaration in relation to Section 106 of the Local Government 
Finance Act 1992). 

  
 None were declared. 

  
LIC.4 EXEMPT INFORMATION 
  
 RESOLVED that under Section 100A(4) of the Local 

Government Act, 1972 the press and public be excluded 
from the meeting during the consideration of the 
following items of business on the grounds that they 
involve the likely disclosure of “Exempt Information” as 
defined in the relevant paragraph of Part I of Schedule 
12A of the Act. 

  

LIC.5 SUMMARY MINUTE 
  

 The following item was considered after the press and public had been 
excluded from the meeting.  A summary of the Minutes relating to this item 
has been made as “Exempt Information” which would be disclosed if the 
Minutes were published in full. 

  

 Wyre Forest Hackney Carriage Study – Issue of Additional Hackney 
Carriage Vehicle Licences 

  

 Consideration was given to the report of the Head of Planning, Health and 
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Environment with regard to the issue of an additional ten hackney carriage 
vehicle plates. 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  
  
  
  

  
  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 The meeting ended at 10.45 a.m. 

  
  


